
Upcoming works on State Highway 1 
Ōpaoa River Bridge, Blenheim

May 2020NEW ŌPAOA RIVER BRIDGE PROJECT UPDATE

Starting on May 1, for approximately four 
weeks, the exit onto SH1 from Dodson St 
will be closed to allow for new pavement 
construction.
We’re very pleased to be back in action on the Ōpaoa 
River bridge. Because of the lockdown, we’ve had to 
change some of the dates that we had planned for 
additional traffic management.

Traffic management detours and speed restrictions will 
be in place along Dodson St. This traffic management 
will direct heavy vehicles down Hutcheson St/SH6 and 
light vehicles down Herbert and Budge Streets. Access 
to all business along Dodson St will be maintained from 
both approaches. An enlarged diagram showing how the 
closure will work can be found on the next page.

These works are weather dependent.

The new bridge over the Ōpaoa River will improve safety 
and journey times for all users, and we’re looking forward 
to getting back to work on it. Please be careful, be kind, 
and give our crews a friendly wave when you see them. 

If you require more information, please contact Karl 
Jackson on 027 552 7820.

For more information about the New Ōpaoa River Bridge,  
visit: www.nzta.govt.nz/projects/new-opaoa-river-bridge/

http://www.nzta.govt.nz/projects/new-opaoa-river-bridge/
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